

We would like to express our thanks and gratitude to all who have supported us and our children and young people this year.

Our school is an amazing place - we are a family and your support makes such a difference.

Whether you will be celebrating Christmas or just enjoying time away from school and the odd lie in - we wish you peace, joy and togetherness.



Board











Could parents/guardians please ensure they provide all necessary syringes for their child's care. School stocks are incredibly low and we will struggle to deliver the necessary care without your support. Thank you.

Bullitin Board



Key Dates



23rd December - Christmas holiday 6th January 2025 - School re-opens



Hello families, click link to read important letter regarding dogs in school: Letter to <u>families - Regarding</u> Dogs in school 🦃





Please check Evidence for Learning to see what your child has been up to this week. Instructions on how to access this are in the back of the home school diaries.

